
 

 

 

Monday Brush Collection to Resume June 8th 
 

Please hold your brush until June 8th or, if you cannot hold the materials, you may dispose of them with 
your regular trash for the time being. 

 

Beginning Monday, June 8, 2020, you may place your brush loosely in a garbage can or other container. No 
need for bags or twine. 

 

Acceptable Materials: 

 

The Township's brush site can accept only untreated wood products such as sticks, branches, brush, and 
wood chips. Branches must be less than 1 ½ inches in diameter and less than three feet long. 

 

Unacceptable Materials: 

 

No litter, trash, garbage 

No dirt 

No soil 

No leaves 

No grass clippings 

No kitty litter or pet manure 

No bags, not even biodegradable bags 

No twine 

No container in excess of 40 lbs. 

No branches over three feet in length 

No branches over 1 ½ inches in diameter 


